
Summer 2 Term

Please listen to your child read at least
twice a week and ask them lots of
questions. Encourage your child to

practice their times tables. In June 2025,
children will have a Multiplication Times
Table Check. If you have any concerns

or queries, please do not hesitate to
contact one of the Year 4 team. 

Art/DT - Canopic Jars
Parent workshop 

14.05.2025
14:00 - 15:00

4 Zephaniah - Thursday and Friday 
4 Strong - Thursday Swimming Days. Please ensure all swimming kits are
labelled.
4 Strong - PE on Friday

We will be reading the text ‘krindlekrax’ and answering questions
based on our VIPERS skills. We will also read The Promise and we

will be writing poems. 

Shape - we will be looking at various different shapes, angels in a
shape and lines of symmetry. Then we will be learning about

position and direction .

Why are rainforests so important to us? We will be exploring the
features of a rainforest and begin to look at biomes.

Classification and changing habitats - We will begin looking at
how we can group different animals and plants. After, we will look

at different habitats.

Online safety- we will be exploring how data can be used online
and the importance of staying safe while using the internet.
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PE Days

What we're learning next half term

English

Maths

Geography

Science

PSHE


